Myers, Jeanie

From: Mona Frial-Brown

Sent: 2020/09/23 11:32 PM

To: Myers, Jeanie

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: APPLICATION #B19-017

Dear Secretary-Treasurer,
RE: Electronic Hearing for Application #819-017.

We would like to register for this upcoming electronic hearing on September 29, 2020, at 9am. We would also
like to be notified of the decision of the committee of adjustment in respect to this application and be advised
of any possible local planning appeal tribunal hearing in the future.

As residents on Elizabeth Street and directly facing the laneway of the applicant, we are truly concerned and
strongly oppose the proposed plans. We're concerned that these types of activities take away from the
character of the neighbourhood. What makes this downtown Brampton neighbourhood unique is the fact
there's ample greenspace and mature trees in between homes. We are truly concerned if lots begin to be
severed that this will set a precedence and will detract from the appearance and character of this
neighbourhood.

Many thanks for your consideration,

Ramona Frial & Steven Brown
69 Elizabeth St. South, Brampton, L6Y1R3



